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ADDRESS APPLICATION NUMBER APPLICATION DETAILS DECISION

The Triangle 

Development DC/24/1178/EIASCR

EIA screening opinion under Regulation 6 

(1) of the Environmental Impact 

Assessment Regulations 2017

Having now screened the site in accordance with the 

EIA regulations, it is the opinion of the Local Planning 

Authority that the proposed development falls 

within the description of development given in 

Schedule 2, Paragraph 4 of the Regulations and 

constitutes EIA development unlikely to have 

significant impact. An Environmental Impact 

Assessment is not required in this instance.


